Personnel / Finance sub-committee

Tuesday 24th March 2009
Present: BR (Chair), RS, MF, MBJ, JF, JB
Apologies: RD

Communications: None
Review Staffing levels

· RS circulated breakdown of current staffing levels which the committee recognised as the minimum level necessary to meet current demands.

· In the light of a rising roll the committee discussed possible future changes in staffing levels and strategies to meet the needs of the high class sizes and to enable the senior management to run the school to good effect.

· The healthy carry forward in the budget was discussed in looking at how staffing levels may be addressed in the coming year to meet these many demands. 

Staff Responsibilities

· RS circulated a breakdown of the current curriculum and management responsibilities held by each member of staff.

Review of Class 1 Job Share

The governor’s reviewed this situation at the end of 12 months as intended. They agreed to Mrs Hare’s request to increase her teaching commitment to 0.8.

It was proposed and agreed that Miss Kent be offered a full time contract to cover Class 1 0.2, Head’s and Coordinators Admin time and supply in the school. 
Budget Monitor

Budget monitor circulated and end of year position discussed – which shows a predicted under spend of £17, 700. 

School Roll
Pupil forecast showing a high school roll in 2009/10 and 2010/11 but levelling out and falling back a little in the Year following. 
Long term trends, from local knowledge and Health Authority Data, suggest our roll will continue to rise.

The need to put funds aside to take this in to account was discussed.

School services and contracts

RS circulated a current list of school services and contracts and committee discussed each and agreed to continue with all these contracts and to review them at the same time next year.

Budget Setting

Committee discussed the proposal that funds be allocated to allow Miss Kent to be given a full time contract  (see above).

No supply budget would be allocated, however it was noted that there was bound to be some spending in this area.

This was agreed.

It was agreed that we should allocate funds to continue language teaching in school.
Our continued commitment to the funding of subsidies for school trips was agreed. 

Committee discussed the allocation of monies to a range of areas. Costs have been set in line with this year. Committee agreed to allocate 2009/10 budget in line with the model presented to them.

Recommendation to be passed to Full Governors for ratification.

